
 

March 31, 2025 

To our vendor and supplier partners, 

We are writing to inform you that, after much consideration, we have decided to 

suspend this year’s True Value Foundation Charity Classic golf tournament. This pause 

will allow us to focus our attention on stabilizing our company and further solidifying the 

future of the True Value Foundation. 

We understand the significance of this annual fundraising event and the impact it has on 

our communities and those it supports. However, we remain committed to the charitable 

work performed by both of our companies and are excited to share that the Do it Best 

Foundation Fore the Cause golf tournament and reception will take place on June 

9. A limited number of spots remain, and we encourage you to visit 

doitbestforethecause.com to learn more about this event and secure your spot. 

We appreciate your understanding and look forward to sharing exciting announcements 

later this year regarding both the True Value Foundation and the Do it Best Foundation. 

Our organizations are actively collaborating to create a stronger, united effort to support 

the communities we serve. 

Thank you again for your ongoing partnership and support. 

 

Sincerely, 

Curtis Smith 

Executive Director, Do it Best Foundation 

 

 

https://doitbestforethecause.com/

